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16th June 2022 
  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It gives me great pleasure to finally be able to share our OFSTED report with you following our  
two-day inspection in April. As you will see, the Academy has achieved a grading of ‘Good’ in all 
categories: The Quality of Education, Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal Development, Leadership 
and Management, Sixth Form, as well as Overall Effectiveness. We are very pleased with the 
report - it reflects the positive environment in the Academy, and the hard work and commitment of 
the staff, students, parents/carers and community.  
 
The Ofsted comments included:  
  

• “Maltby Academy is a welcoming and inclusive school.”  
• “Teachers teach an ambitious curriculum.”  
• “Pupils enjoy learning and work hard.” 
• “Behaviour in lessons is good. Pupils behave well around the school.”  
• “Leaders place high value on pupils' personal development. Staff encourage 

positive relationships and maintain high expectations for how pupils relate to each 
other and to staff.”  

• “The school has a strong safeguarding culture.”  
 

We will continue to work hard over the coming years and ensure that the Academy continues to go 
from strength to strength. The pupils here are phenomenal, and they deserve the very best.  
 
I would like to thank you all for your continued support, encouragement, and constructive feedback 
– it is really valued.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
  
 
 

 

Mr Richard Wood   
Principal   

 

 

 


